
  

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
July 25, 2017 
 
Ben Langenfeld 
Greg Lewicki and Associates 
3375 W. Powers Circle 
Littleton, CO 80123 
 
RE: Fairplay Au Pit; DRMS File No. M-1991-037; Notice of Additional Comments 
 Received (CN01)  
 
Dear Mr. Langenfeld, 
 
The Division received comments from Colorado Parks and Wildlife on July 24, 2017. The letter is 
attached for your review. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8116. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Michael A. Cunningham 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Enclosure 
 
CC: Wally Erickson, DRMS 
 Lance Baller, High Speed Mining, LLC 
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